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Date:  February 27, 2017 
 
To:  Bussmann series connector and terminal block customers 
 
Subject:  End-of-life notification for Bussmann series C7024 feed-through stud block 
products 
 
 
 
Dear valued customer: 
 
The Bussmann series C7024 family of feed-through stud blocks has reached its end-of-
life and will be discontinued, with last buy orders accepted through April 14, 2017. 
Existing inventory is saleable and should not be returned.  The specific discontinued 
catalog numbers are listed in the table below. 
 

Catalog # UPC  Catalog # UPC 
C7024-01 051712372299  C7024-07 N/A 
C7024-02 N/A  C7024-08 N/A 
C7024-03 N/A  C7024-09 N/A 
C7024-04 051712206655  C7024-10 051712941358 
C7024-05 N/A  C7024-11 N/A 
C7024-06 051712941341  C7024-12 051712534413 

 
 
There are no direct replacements for the 600V, 115A rated C7024 products.  However, 
depending on the application, Eaton offers other connector and terminal block products 
that may serve as substitutes. To review possible substitutions, please see the 
connectors section of the Bussmann series full line product catalog (publication no. 
1007) or visit the connector product page on the Bussmann Division website. For further 
assistance, contact Fusetech@Eaton.com, or your Bussmann series product sales 
representative, for assistance in selecting an appropriate connector product for your 
application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Darren McDowell 
Product Manager 

http://www.eaton.com/bussmannseries
http://www.cooperindustries.com/content/public/en/bussmann/electrical/products/connectors.html
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